Betty Gennarelli

From: ‘ Talcott Brown <talcottdesign12@gmail.com>

Sent: v Thursday, July 24, 2014 12:26 PM

To: ' Betty Gennarelli

Cc: Grace Cardone: James Osborne; John Platt; John Ewasutyn; Gerald Canfield; Dave
» Donovan; Carlos Domingues: '

Subject: Re: Bannerman View Drive

We received comments from the Health Department on 06/23/14 and are currently addressing them, therefor, | am ,on
behalf of my client, requesting that the decision of this application be reserved for another month. Thank you

On Thu, Jun 26, 2014 at M, Talcott Brown <talcottdesigny 2@gmail.com> wrote:
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On Tjnu,,May 22,2014 at-4:27 PM, Talcott Br <talcotidesien]2@gmail.com> wrote:
I will not have a proval for the water serviceto these Yots by the ZBA'meeting tor\lght ;hefm,qn behalf of my
chent requestm thatthe decision &f thi éf)p!lcatlon b resewpdfor another month.
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